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 Welcome Thespians, to a new year! This is the first issue of our 
monthly Thespian Newsletter, which will be a concise and 
aesthetically pleasing source of information for you to read! I 
am Jake Everhart, the Newsletter Historian. 

 First of all, congratulations to the cast of 42nd St, which 
included many Thespians and brilliantly continued the tradition 
of the all school musical. On the 17th of this month, Medea, the 
fall theatre mainstage production opens. And, two weeks later, 
the first studio series show, Almost, Maine opens in the Joe 
Craft theatre. Let the officers know about any shows in your 
major that are happening soon, and we will be happy to plug 
them amongst our troupe. 

Tickets on Sale Now for Medea 

October 17-20, 7 pm. Oct 20 at 2 pm.  

Important Dates 

October 3rd 

October 5th 

October 10th 

October 17th-
20th 

All troupe meeting. Lunch 
in the Joe Craft. 

Fall Thespian Cabaret, 6 
PM in the Joe Craft. 

All forms for State 
Convention are due. 

Medea in the Schomp. 
Support your fellow 
Thespians in this Greek 
tragedy! 
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State Convention 

Colorado State Thespian 
Conference is an annual 
event where thespians from 
all over the state convene to 
learn about and perform 
theatre. 

 

 

And why you should attend 

 

Thespians are allowed to 
perform in up to two 
Individual Events each. 
These come in the 
categories of Duet Scene, 
Duet Musical, Group 
Musical, and 
Monologues. 

 

 

State is a great chance to 
bond with your fellow 
DSA Thespians, as well 
as connect with people 
from other schools 
around Colorado who 
share similar interests. 

 

 

At State Convention, 
seniors cam also audition 
for the many colleges that 
attend the conference. 
It’s a great place for 
scholarships as well.             

All State forms and 
payment is due on the 
10th of October. Make 
sure you are on top of 
each deadline, as they 
come fast and furious. 

Farewell for 
now Thespians. Look for 
another Newsletter in the 
near future! 

Act well your part… 


